
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 6 December 2016. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for:  
 
"The Development Infrastructure Funding Study for Kingston upon Thames (DIFS) or current draft 
thereof, together with data that gives the assumptions on which the Study is based and information 
that shows in full the assumptions used in the study. Please also send minutes of meetings in which 
the DIFS has been proposed, discussed or approved or mentioned in any way, together with the 
names of people participating in any such discussions or meetings or decisions".  
 
Where possible DIF studies are produced for all opportunity areas. As such the intension to carry out 
a DIF study for Kingston was added to page 40 of the Direction of Travel document consulted on in 
the summer. However this works is not yet underway. As such there have been no meetings to 
discuss the DIF study and no draft document or data to send you. The GLA does not hold the 
information you have requested.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this email.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Principal Strategic Planner - Development & Projects  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 
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